
NOTICE OF PRIVATE NONPROFIT SCHOOL MEETING


August 19, 2024

1:30-2:30 p.m.


Hidalgo ISD Board Room

524 South Bridge Street 


Hidalgo, TX 78557


Notice is hereby given that a private nonprofit school meeting will be 
held on Monday, August 19, 2024 from 2:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. The 
purpose of the meeting is to discuss the possibility of participation in 
Hidalgo ISD’s federal funding. Interested Private Non-Profit Schools 
must hold a current 501 (c)(3) status and serve eligible Hidalgo ISD 
students.  Please contact Rafael Tinoco at 956.843.4426 or at 
ratinoco@hidalgo-isd.org if you will be attending.
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